
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 29th May 2018. Your request 
has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You asked how many homes have received planning to be built in zones 5-6 in the last five years. 
 
A total of 52,800 homes have been approved in Travelcard Zones 5-6 in the last five years. This total 
has been calculated by comparing the residential planning approvals between 1st April 2013 and 31st 
March 2018 in the London Development Database with boundaries provided by Transport for London 
for the Travelcard zones. To avoid double-counting, any planning permissions that have been 
superseded by a revised permission have been excluded from this total. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference at 
the top of this email. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Senior Data Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:  
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-
information 


